Dear Parents,

Welcome to Ludington Elementary! | would like to take a moment to
introduce myself. | am Alan Albrecht and | am going to be your child’s
teacher this year.

| am really excited to be part of your child’s educational journey. We are
going to have so much fun this year! | love to have the children engage in
cooperative learning. They will also have time to learn independently as
well. Our class will work diligently on learning to read and write, along with
improving our everyday Math skills. We will also engage in several units of
study in Science and Social Studies.

| look forward to working with you and your child as the year goes on!
Here is a classroom supply list that | am requesting for your child. This
should get us through the year!

Mr. Albrecht
aalbrecht@lasd.net

Please send the following:

-Pencil Box with name on it!

-4 packs of crayons (24 pack)

-3 glue sticks

-1 pink block erasers

-4 Skinny Expo dry erase markers
-2 Yellow Highlighters

-1 pair of scissors(student size)

-2 12 packs of sharpened pencils

- Note card with your email address
* Please place all extra supplies in a zip lock bag with your child’s
name on it.




